
Putting Together a Portfolio 

Weekly Report 5 ~ 9/17/2018 - 9/23/2018 

In the Independent Study and Mentorship program this week, time was focused 

towards the construction of a digital portfolio and etiquette and manner with professionals. 

Working on and perfecting things such as a resume, website, and handshake were all very 

important steps in preparing to meet with professionals. 

Introduction of the digital portfolio provided an insight into the work this year entails. 

Construction of a professional website and resume proved to be very complex portions of a 

digital portfolio. Elements relating to the color scheme, appealing design, and 

professionalism all tied into the complexity of a resume and website.  

Learning the different elements that tie into a handshake also proved to be more 

complex than what was originally thought. Practice helped improve the handshake however, 

this is something that will only be perfected with even more practice.  

Increased time to search for research articles to assess resulted in time to pick the 

best articles with the best information. This will be very helpful in the future because doing so 

will provide the most valuable information and knowledge for a future mentorship. 

The start of putting together a digital portfolio solidified the professionalism that 

comes with being in the Independent Study and Mentorship program. Putting these things 

together provided a new sense of confidence when meeting with professionals due to 

exceptional preparation for said situations.  

 


